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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

What funding has been identified and allocated for remote infrastructure over the next five 

years under the National Partnership on Remote Indigenous Housing?  If new arrangements 

have not yet been clarified or funding identified, when will these be announced and 

implementation plan be made publicly available? 

 

Answer: 
 

Capital funding provided through the National Partnership Agreement on Remote Indigenous 

Housing includes capacity for states and the NT to fund housing related infrastructure. 

Specific funding in each jurisdiction is determined as part of the biennial capital bids process.  

 

Information in relation to progress with establishing new arrangements for funding and 

delivery of infrastructure in remote Indigenous communities is provided in answer to 

Question on Notice number 292.  

 

 


